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DATE: October 10, 2024 

 
Joliet Junior College 
1215 Houbolt Road 
Joliet, IL 60431 
 
TO:    Prospective Bidders 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 2 
PROJECT NAME: Replace DHW Tank & Underground Irrigation Piping 
JJC PROJECT NO.: B25006 
 

This Addendum forms a part of the Bidding and Contract Documents and modifies the original bidding 
document as posted on the JJC website. Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the space provided 
on the Bid Form. FAILURE TO DO SO MAY SUBJECT BIDDER TO DISQUALIFICATION.

 
 

QUESTIONS RECEIVED: 

1. On the drawings, the irrigation piping is listed as polyurethane pipe but the specifications call for 
high density polyethylene piping (HDPE).  Please verify which is the correct material. Use high 
density polyethylene piping (HDPE) 

2. If we have to remove a tree, does it have to be replaced?  No, path should not require removal or 
replacing trees 

3. Are there specific trees identified for needing protection? No 
4. What is the bury depth of the existing irrigation system? Existing piping is approximately 3'-4' deep. 
5. What is the bury depth of the new irrigation piping? 4' 
6. Are there any private utilities on this site that would require a private utilities location contractor, 

separate from a standard JULIE locate? JJC will provide utility locates. 
7. Have the soils been tested for environmental contamination? No, if soil testing is required it will be 

charged to the allowance. 
8. Can spoils be considered non-contaminated for hauling and disposal purposes? Yes 
9. Would it be possible for me to see the site? Yes, you can view the exterior conditions any time. If 

you need to see interior conditions please contact Dave Kozlowski at 815-280-2577. 
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